
January Library News 

Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling, 448-2875, ext. 7113, for more information regarding 

Cormier’s library. 

Library Book Care Reminder 

If a book becomes ripped or damaged, please send the book back to the library with a note so 

that the page(s) can be repaired with special book tape. Being kind to books is practiced 

during library but we need your help at home also.  

Book Returns 

The students are excited about checking out library books! Parents, please help your child 

remember his or her library book on their Library Day. You as parents can make it even more 

enjoyable by reading the book to your child before they return it to the library. 

Library Book and Snow Don’t Mix 

Snowy, wet weather is here to stay! In order to protect your child’s library book we ask that your 

child NOT stuff their backpacks or book bags with their wet snow pants, mittens, hats, and 

boots. Please use their Bee Book Bags or send along a plastic grocery bag or large ziploc bag 

that can be used to protect their library book from wet clothes and art projects with wet glue or 

glitter. We continue to remind students how important it is to take good care of their books. 

Please discuss this with your child at home also. Thank you for your help. 

Birthday Book Club 

If your child has a birthday coming up soon, you can commemorate their special day by donating 

a brand new book to our library! We will recognize their gift to our library during their library 

class time, and place their name on the inside of the book and on our Birthday Book Club 

bulletin board. What a wonderful way to show your support for our library and we really 

appreciate the books!! If you are wondering what to donate, choose one of your child’s favorite 

books, or this is a wonderful time of year to supply books with a winter or snowman theme. 

2nd RIF Distribution 

We will be having another Cormier RIF book distribution in February! All students will once 

again be able to select a brand new book to keep for their very own. We will be celebrating with 
the theme of “Franklin Loves Reading” on Friday, February 9th, and encourage staff and students 
to wear GREEN that day!




